
From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 4:45 PM 

To: Springer, Darren; Gray, Laura; Dudley, Jahala 

CC: Allen, Susan 

Subject: divesting from South Africa 

 

 

In 1986, the legislature passed a bill to divest state funds from South Africa. That’s legislative 

precedent right there. Here’s the link to the info. Unfortunately it doesn’t include bill language. 

Jahala, can you see if you can track down the bill language and send to this group? 

 

http://www.leg.state.vt.us/database/status/summary.cfm?Bill=S%2E0249&Session=1986 

 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
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